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On Saturday, September 1, at 6:13 p.m., the Sioux County Sheriff’s Office investigated a motor vehicle
accident that occurred on Ironwood Avenue, three miles southeast of Hull, IA. Upon further investigation, the
accident happened at approximately 4:30 p.m.

Manuel DeSouza, age 20, of Invergrove Heights, MN, was driving a 2012 Polaris Ranger utility terrain vehicle
(UTV) northbound on Ironwood Avenue when he lost control vehicle and rolled. The vehicle came to rest on

the roadway.

DeSouza and passenger, Alyska Klarenbeek, age 21, of Hull reported minor injuries and sought medical
treatment on their own.

The Polaris sustained approximately $1,000 in damage.



